Assoc. Prof. Noppamas received a distinguished award from the Ministry of
Public Health for contribution toward alternative medicine.

Sep 07, 2009

Assoc. Prof. Noppamas Soonthornchareonnon, one of the highly respected and productive researchers of
MUPY was awarded the Recognition Award for significant contribution on the development of

alternative medicine by the Department for Development of Thai Traditional and Alternative Medicine
(DTAM), the Ministry of Public Health. The awarding ceremony was a part of the Thrid Annual

Scientific Meeting on Thai and Chinese Medicine held by DTAM at the Narai Hotel on 7 September 2009.
Deputy Minister of the Ministry of Public Health, Mr. Manit Nopamornbodee, presided in this event.

This event is one of the best testament of the quality of MUPY people. Congratulations to Ajamn
Noppamas!!!

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/467



